Regular Monthly Meeting December 9, 1999

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, December 9, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Richard Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Chief Nocera gave the Police Report.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to appoint Dennis DeSilvey, as the back-up Sewage Enforcement Office, as required by DEP regulations.

Public Comment:

Supervisor Schweinsberg and District Justice David Rishel, expressed their regards to Mr. Piccuta for his years of service to the township.

Representative Frank LaGrotta, presented a proclamation read on the house floor also commending Mr. Piccuta for his community involvement over the years.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to adjourn.